
From: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
To: Cooper, Dan T. <dancooper@parkerpoe.com>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/22/2014 8:44:35 AM

Subject: RE: CHPA SC Anti-Smurfing Campaign Rollout Plan .docx

Dan,

See statement:
"Drug abuse is a serious issue, just not in South Carolina, but across this country and campaigns like 
this have proven to build public awareness and help prevent future victims of addiction. We look 
forward to seeing the needed and important work they will do educating our state in the weeks and 
months ahead." Governor Nikki Haley

Ted

-----Original Message-----
From: Cooper, Dan T. [mailto:dancooper@parkerpoe.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 12:15 PM
To: Pitts, Ted; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: CHPA SC Anti-Smurfing Campaign Rollout Plan .docx 

Do you think the Gov would give us a statement of support?

Dan Cooper
Principal
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